
Dear parents and carers,

As the spring term is coming to an end, we reflect on all the wonderful activities and

achievements the children have achieved especially well done to our Netball team who

achieved 3rd place in the schools regional finals.

This term, we have noticed that at times our children are not wearing the correct school

uniform for example, children wearing black, grey and red hoodies, blue polo shirts etc.

Compton children have always taken pride in their school uniform which in turn reflects their

pride in their behaviour and learning. This is something that we are keen to continue to

promote. If your child is not wearing the appropriate school uniform (as per school policy) we

will provide them with a clean spare.

We would appreciate it if you could check your child has the correct uniform to wear including

PE days. If your child has lost their jumpers/coats etc please check our lost property box (in the

car park) because it is very full at the moment. Now the weather is dry lost property will be

spread out on tables, until the end of the term, please feel free to look through.

School Uniform List

Compton’s school uniform consists of:

● Dark Grey trousers/shorts

● Dark Grey pinafore, skirt,culottes

● Navy blue sweatshirt (with or without school logo)

● Navy blue sweatshirt cardigan (with or without the school logo), this can be knitted or a

sweatshirt material

● White or navy blue polo shirt (with or without school logo)

● Grey, white, black socks or black/grey tights

● Black sensible shoes, no logo (no high heels)

● Summer dress (blue and white gingham)

PE and Games

● Navy shorts (no brands)

● Navy Jogging bottoms (no brands)

● School yellow PE Shirt (with logo)

● Navy school jumper or cardigan (no brands or fleeces)

● Sensible trainers



Additional Items

● Fleeces (outdoor wear only)

● Baseball caps or sun hats ( with or without our logo) during sunny playtimes

● Infants navy blue book bags (with logo)

If you need further information please refer to our school website.

Thank you for your support in this matter and we look forward to welcoming the children back

to a very busy summer term. Hopefully the sun will be shining too.

Mark Oakshott


